
WEEKLY BULLETIN  

Friday 28th June ‘24 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

It has been a beautiful, sunny 
week - thank you for providing 
hats and sun cream for the chil-
dren. Please remember to name 
the hats so that they can be re-
turned to their rightful owners if 
misplaced.  

On Wednesday, a group of Year 
3 children attended the basket-
ball games at Oakland’s college. 
Having seen the photos, it looks 
like they had a great time. Thank 
you to Mrs. Hobbs for taking 
them. The school sports part-
nership put on a range of events 
throughout the year. This year 
we have not been able to attend 
them all but the aim next year is 
to increase this number and in 
doing so offer more opportunity 
for even more children.  

On Thursday a group of our 
Year 6 musicians visited the Ab-
bey theatre  for a preview of a 
video about the cathedral's work 
on music. It’s lovely to get com-
ments from the general public 
about how well behaved the 
children were during the event.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tues 2nd July Y5/6 Day performance @ 
1:30pm  

Weds 3rd July - Y5/6 evening perfor-
mance @ 630pm 

Thurs 4th July - Sports Day (and the 
General Election) 

Fri 5th July - Day of Languages & Y5 Ulti-
mate Frisby 

Wed 10th July - Open Evening 3:30– 5pm 

Thurs 11th July - transition day & Wim-
bledon Trip 

Fri 12th July - Orchestra Summer Perfor-
mance 10.15am 

Mon 15th July - Y5/6 musicians assembly 

Today the Reception Class were 
on a trip to Woodside Farm.  
The children had a great time 
seeing the animals, bouncing on 
the giant pillows and riding on 
the carousel. Thank you for all 
the helpers for your support to-
day, it is very much appreciated. 

As a school, we welcome your 
input as we see this as an im-
portant ingredient to making 
Aboyne a welcoming and suc-
cessful school. Sometimes, par-
ents will disagree with some of 
the things we do, you may have 
a concern or even a complaint. 
We really do try our best to sup-
port every child although I 
acknowledge that there are also 
times when we get things 
wrong. Of late some of the staff 
and myself have received a 
number of emails and calls that 
border on the personal. Can I 
please remind parents that 
school staff do have feelings and 
that communication should be 
both respectful and civil.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Warmest wishes, Mr Smithard. 

NEXT YEARS CLASSES 

Rec - Mrs Porteous & Mrs Noonan 

Y1- Mrs Page 

Y2 - Miss Scanes and Mrs Jones 

Y3 - Miss Leto 

Y4 - Miss Lockwood (4 days) 

Y5 - Miss Jeavons (4 days) 

Y6 - Mrs Grisenthwaite & Miss Symes 



Weekly Gallery 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

By Roald Dahl 

Recommended by Sienna and Lottie 
Y6 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

 

 


